
 
 

Attachment I 
 

Due to the volume and file sizes of email correspondence and attachments received by the 
Town, the copies of the emails are not attached to this staff report, but rather have been 

uploaded to shared folder that is accessible to the Planning Commission, Town Council and the 
public at https://crgov-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/p/svossler/EuqlR3HZCQ1Do6X0i-

ONJlMBWf7I93WTFzATGQHAcV3nYg.  Copies of the emails can also be downloaded and 
printed from the shared folder. 
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